
 
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
September 10, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - Jayvien Newhouse & Azeal Martinez-Chavez 
 
Keep earning HOUSE points and Lion Pride Cards!! 
 
Beyond the Bell ASP will start today September 9th. Students: if you are attending the 
ASP and have permission forms turned in, please go directly to the library after 
dismissal. 
Forms are available in the office. 
There will be no cooking club this year. At this time we are not planning for the ET 
Club and Cyber Cafe. 
 
Art Club ASP will start on Tuesday, September 17th. Forms are available in the office. 
 
Do you like pizza? Are you looking for something fun to do after school? If so, sign up 
for the Newaygo Public Library Pizza and Pages event on Tuesday, September 17, 
from 3:30 -4:45. There will even be an international chip tasting activity! You can sign up 
at the library, on their website, call, or see Mrs. Berwald for a sign-up form. Posters with 
details are in the hallways. 
 
Reminder to check your student email daily. 
 
The first student council meeting will be held next Tuesday, September 10, 2024. If you 
were nominated as part of the student council in the Spring, please meet in Mrs. Graff's 
room at 3:30 and make arrangements to be picked up by 4:30.   
 
National Junior Honor Society application packets will be available starting today.  They 
will be located just inside Mrs. Gerke’s room on the black shelving unit.  Completed 
packets will be due NO LATER THAN Sept 27th.  No late applications will be 
considered. Only 7th and 8th graders can apply and last year’s members do not need to 
reapply. 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance….. 
 
Have a great day Lions! 
 


